
November 9, 1934.

Lt.Col.Hon. Maurice V. Brett, 0,B»F., M.V.O., 
The Carton Foundation,
1 Lowther Gardens, 
xhibition Road 
London, r.W.7, Ragland.

Dear Sir,

Our Department of Sociology have enquired 
If a studentship is being offered by The Carton Founda­
tion for 1935, and from the information on file I have 
answered that as ore was offered in 1954 and ordinarily 
they are offered in alternate years none will be offered 
till 1936. If the question is in order, would you be 
so kind as to let me know whether this is correct?
He are at present without a Principal at McGill, and 
I cannot be sure that your notice may not have gone 
to some other office, if one was sent out this summer.

Yours faithfully,

Principal’s Secretary.


